

TEST 1.2 READING PAPER

QUESTIONS 1–5

Which notice (A–H) says this (1–5)?

For questions 1–5, mark the correct letter A–H on your answer sheet.

Example:

0 It is not safe to do these things.

Answer:

0	A	B	C	D	E	F	G	H

- 1 For this price, you can get close to some animals.
- 2 There are two ways to get information about this.
- 3 This activity is for a small group of people.
- 4 This place isn't for adults or teenagers.
- 5 It is not possible to see these animals today.

A

Zoo shop
Great prices on all animal books

B

Meet the penguins!
2p.m. / 6p.m.
Only 6 tickets available for each time

C

Spend a day with elephants or giraffes
£85
Adults only

D

Monkey house closed
until next June

E

Fish from South America
Children – please do not hit the glass

F

Playground
For children aged 3–11 only
£2.50 per child

G

Birthday parties at the Zoo
For prices, visit reception or go online

H

Standing or climbing on the
zoo walls is dangerous

PART 2

QUESTIONS 6–10

Read the sentences about a girl who plays tennis.

Choose the best word (A, B or C) for each space.

For questions 6–10, mark A, B or C on your answer sheet.



Example:

- 0 Sharon has played tennis since she was a little girl and is now good.

A nearly B possibly C quite

Answer:

0	A	B	C
	☐	☐	☒

- 6 Sharon at her tennis club four times a week.

A joins B enjoys C practises

- 7 Sharon lots of competitions and often plays very well in them.

A enters B takes C earns

- 8 It's Sharon's birthday soon and she has her parents for a new racket.

A told B asked C spoken

- 9 When Sharon loses a match, she always feels very

A upset B difficult C worst

- 10 Sharon's friend has just started playing tennis and Sharon is helping her to

A copy B improve C know

PART 4 - QUESTIONS 21 to 27: Read the article about the bedrooms of three teenagers and then answer the questions.

MY BEDROOM

A Robert Robert likes his room to be tidy, but it's difficult as it's his brother's bedroom too. When Robert is alone in the room he does his homework or listens to music. On the walls there are a few small posters. Robert wants to have more, and to paint the walls yellow, but his mother doesn't agree. There are photographs of family holidays and of his sister's children. 'I like my room best when they're here. It gets untidy, but I don't mind.'

B James James's bedroom is painted in his favourite colour, yellow. He loves rugby, and there are several photos of him playing in the school team. 'After school I like to come up here to play computer games. My room's like my safe place. I can relax here.' James keeps his room tidy. His school work is on one shelf, and on another he has all his books.

C Harry 'After school I come up here and chat to everyone I know on the computer,' says Harry. 'I never work in here -I study in the kitchen.' He has a big desk with a laptop in the middle, a PC on one side and a lamp on the other. On the walls there are two posters of his favourite tennis stars. 'I don't do much sport but I like watching tennis.'

- | | |
|--|-------|
| 0 Whose room has yellow walls? | A B C |
| 21 Who has more than one computer in his room. | A B C |
| 22 Who would like more pictures on the walls? | A B C |
| 23 Who has pictures of himself doing sport? | A B C |
| 24 Who shares his room with someone else? | A B C |
| 25 Who talks to friends when he's in his room? | A B C |
| 26 Who sometimes has visitors to his room? | A B C |
| 27 Who studies in his bedroom? | A B C |

PART 5 - QUESTIONS 28 to 35: Read the article about cheetahs. Choose the best word (A, B or C) for each space.

CHEETAHS

Most wild cheetahs (0) --- found in eastern and south-western Africa. When running, they can go from 0 to 100 kilometres an hour (28) --- only three seconds. They can't run this (29) --- for very long, however, and usually stop (30) --- about a minute. Cheetahs can also see very well, (31) --- is useful when they are (32) --- to catch small animals.

Female cheetahs usually have three cubs at a time. These stay with their mother for between one and a half to two years. They spend most of this time playing together or learning (33) --- to catch small animals. Male cheetahs live alone or in small groups, (34) --- with their brothers.

Cheetahs are not as big as other members (35) --- the cat family, such as lions or tigers, and only weigh 45-60 kilograms.

- | | | |
|--------------|-----------|--------------|
| 0 A is | B has | <u>C are</u> |
| 28 A on | B in | C at |
| 29 A fast | B faster | C fastest |
| 30 A after | B until | C during |
| 31 A who | B where | C which |
| 32 A try | B trying | C tried |
| 33 A ever | B yet | C how |
| 34 A already | B exactly | C often |
| 35 A of | B by | C to |

PART 8

QUESTIONS 51–55

Read the advertisement and the email.

Fill in the information in Lin's notes.

For questions 51–55, write the information on your answer sheet.

REDWOOD CINEMA
Special showings this weekend

Rosy's Story: Saturday 8 p.m.
Sunday 3 p.m.

Storm: Saturday 9 p.m.
Sunday 7 p.m.

Adults: £8.00
Students/Children: £5.00

From: Ines
To: Lin

My sister's visiting this weekend, so there'll be three of us going to the cinema instead of two. I've already seen *Storm*, so let's see the other film. Let's go in the evening, because we need to study during the day. Could you buy the tickets, as you live nearer? Don't forget to show your university ID so we get in cheaper.

Lin's notes	
Cinema this weekend	
Cinema:	Redwood
Film:	51
Day:	52
Time:	53 p.m.
Number of tickets to get:	54
Price per person:	55 £